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To the UTC:

PSE is both lagging on turning to renewable fuels, and on being assertive about
dropping its dependence on the coal fuels at #1,2,3, and 4 of the Colstrip mining
operation.  
   In 2009, at the time it became the property of Macquaire Group, PSE sent out a
press release saying that it planned to be fueled by 10% renewables by 2013; it is now
2018 and that has not happened.  
    Other Washington utilities, most notably those which are publicly financed, have
much more substantial moves to renewable energy sources, while at the same time not
using coal-fired energy.
    It is past time that Puget Sound Energy divest itself of its dirty coal source and
move to wind and solar.  PSE needs to incentivize homeowners to move to solar and
also move its own operations.
     City Light in Seattle even incentivizes customers to participate in "community
solar" projects, while Puget Sound Energy sits in the past, plugging away with dirty
coal.  Mandate early shutdowns of Colstrip mines 1, 2, 3 and 4 now, with
corresponding commitments to solar, wind, and biomass fuels.  
     Thank you for you attention to my comments.

Sincerely,

Lorie Lucky
(PSE Customer)
28313 Redondo Way S., #101
Des Moines, WA  98198
Phone:  206-322-7332

-- 
Trump: Not my President
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